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Mass Guidelines to follow as we open Mass for public 
We are open for public Mass, while we recognize that many are eager to return to 

Mass in our churches, it remains important for those who are elderly and otherwise 

at risk to refrain from returning to public liturgies until it is safe to do so. All the 

faithful continue to be dispensed from their Sunday Obligation until further notice. 

Those who are sick must stay home. Those considered high risk and their caregivers 

are strongly encouraged to stay home. When coming to Mass it will look differently. 

We are allowed only 33% of capacity. So, that will be about 45 people to attend Mass 

at a time. The doors will be opened 30 minutes prior to each Mass time and will be 

locked when we reach full occupancy or when Mass begins, whichever comes first. 

The doors will be propped open for ease of entrance. Here are some other changes 

that you need to know prior to coming to Mass. These are in line with the CDC 

guidelines and have been approved by the Bishop: 

 

•Anyone over the age of 2 must wear a mask at all times. If you are not able to wear a 

mask, please do not plan to come to Mass as you will not be let in without one. If you 

have a child that can’t keep a mask on, they cannot come. 

 •We do have sanitizer, but please bring your own if you have it. 

 •There cannot be a choir only a cantor to lead the music. 

 •There will be ushers directing you where to sit. We will fill in from the front to the 

back to keep social distance guidelines and you can only sit with people within your 

household.  

 •We will exit from back to front and can’t gather in the parking lot. There will be 

ushers directing you when to leave. 

 •The collection basket will be on the table as you enter the church. Please put your 

envelope or donations in the basket when you arrive or as you leave. 

 

 •During Communion –Fr. Emmanuel will give instructions on how it will go. You 

cannot receive by mouth at this time and there will be no Cup. 

 

 •The bulletin will be on our website. If you don’t have access, call the office and we 

will see what we can work out. All other resources can be found online as well.  



Rosary Chapel Catholic Church 
711 Ohio Street * Paducah KY 42003 

Telephone 270-444-6383 *Fax 270-444-0553 

Website:  rosarychapel.org 
 

Mass Times:  Sunday 10:30am, Tuesday 6pm 
Confession – Every First & Last Tuesday of the month@5:30pm 

Office Hours:  Monday – Friday, 8:30am – 4:30pm 
 

Pastor: Fr. Emmanuel Udoh, emmanuel.udoh@pastoral.org  

Office Administrator:  LaToya Ware  rosary@bellsouth.net 

Music Ministry:  Rose Lowery 

Parish Center Coordinator:  Charles Davis 

 

Parish Council:   

Stephanie Cork 

David Gavin 

Howard Grief 

Jeanne Grief 

Lucinta Thompson 

Burford Wilson 

Ashley Wright 

 

Finance Comm.                           
Charles Davis 

Lauretta Hollis 

Gilda Kohlheim 

Don Poat 

Sam Wright, Esq. 

 

Liturgy 

Mary Ann Bell 
 

Men’s Ministry 

Burford Wilson 

 

Women’s Ministry 

Jeanne Grief 

 

June 14, 2020 *Corpus Christi  
Rosary Chapel Catholic Church Parish seeks to build and maintain our family 

through the sharing of the Good News to all people, in order to leave our world 

more beautiful and faith filled than when we inherited it. 

Sacraments 
Baptism, Marriage, Reconciliation, Anointing of the Sick: 

Contact Fr. Emmanuel Udoh   

First Reconciliation and First Communion or RCIA: 

Call the Parish Office 
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Sunday Collection: $835.00                Sunday Mass Attendance: 22    
  

New Weekly Need:  $2,957.00 
 

Mass Intentions for June 2020 
 Sunday  

 June 7 Angie Grief† 

 June 14 Mary Joyce Jay† 

 June 21 Joe Payne & All Fathers† 

 June 28 Daughters of Isabella  
 

Sanctuary Light for Mary Joyce Jay  
Each Sanctuary Light burns for 14 days.  For a $10 donation, a Sanctuary Light may be sponsored 

in memory of, or in honor of, a loved one. 
 

Prayer List 
Mike Mayes, Rose Lowery, Mary Piercefield, Jaxon Jones, Michael Burns,      

Lynn Steiden, Aaron Burns, Marie Miller, Clora Hixon, Eva Puryear, John Dumas,   

Terry Jones, Jr.,Chen Matchen, Gilda Kohlheim, Rose Wurth, LaToshia Ray, Janet 

Crotser, Shelly Roof, Shirley Bunch, Mo & Mark Banks, Phyllis White, Nick Weir 
 

Social Concerns 
St. Vincent de Paul: MARCH-Please Collect- RAMON NOODLES, JELLY 

OATMEAL, TUNA/CHICKEN 

Paducah Coop. Min: January-March: Cold Cereal  
 

Rice Agri-Marketing – Kentucky Grown and processed Sanitizer 

Those interested in purchasing Kentucky Proud hand sanitizer- which is farmer 

grown, processed and bottled in Kentucky -  can find a price list here from Rice 

Agri-Marketing, which is based out of Livermore. 

Black Catholic Ministry-Black Catholic Ministry in the Diocese of 

Owensboro would like to share the most recent newsletter from the National Black 

Catholic Congress. You can access that newsletter in your browser here: 

https://mailchi.mp/nbccongress/prayer-vigils-protests-and-webinars?e=6afd1b8e53 

https://owensborodiocese.org/wp-content/uploads/Rice-AgriMarketing_Hand_Sanitizer-Prices_5.01.2020.pdf
https://mailchi.mp/nbccongress/prayer-vigils-protests-and-webinars?e=6afd1b8e53
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Safe Environment-No one should have to live with abuse, the Diocese of 

Owensboro, in keeping with the laws of Kentucky and of the Church, encourages 

any victim of sexual abuse to make the abuse known by contacting local law 

enforcement: 

*Paducah Police, Chief Brandon Barnhill (270) 444-8590,  

*Sheriff Matt Carter (270) 444-4719,  

*Child Protective Services (270) 575-7110,  

*Commonwealth’s Attorney Dan Boaz (270) 575-7402 or  

*Kentucky’s Child Protection Hot Line (1-877 –KYSAFE1; 1-877-597-2331 toll-

free) If the abuse involved Church personnel, either paid or volunteer, please also 

contact the diocese’s Pastoral Assistance Coordinator at the confidential phone line 

(270-852-8380) to make a report and begin the healing process. The diocese’s 

commitment to combat sexual abuse concerns can be noted in its revised sexual 

abuse policy, which is available in the parish office and also on the diocesan 

website https://owensborodiocese.org/safe 
 

Gasper River Catholic Youth Camp- Since we can't have summer camp at 

Gasper River, we're bringing summer camp to you!  Be on the lookout for dates 

and places all around the diocese where Gasper River staff will lead day camps!  

Camps will be for incoming 3rd through 6th graders from 8:30 am to 11:30 am and 

middle and high school from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm on Tuesdays through Thursdays.  

Sign up and more information will be on our website, 

www.gasperriverretreatcenter.org.  We cannot wait to see everyone in July!!! 
 

Reminder- Hospital Visits- Fr. Emmanuel would like to remind everyone that if 

you or a loved one is hospitalized, please call the office at 270-444-6383 to inform 

us. As we cannot obtain information from the hospital directly. 
 

Rosary Chapel Mass will be streamed online each Sunday at 10:30 am 

on Facebook@facebook.com/rosarychapel or on our website @ 

www.rosarychapel.org 
 

Homebound/Hospital List- Marie Miller, 838 Old Mayfield Road, Paducah, 

Ky 42003, Dorothy Hall, 631 Mcauley Drive, Apt. 207, Paducah, Ky 42003,    

Chen Matchen, 10456- US 62, Oakview Nursing Home, Calvert City, Ky 42029 

https://owensborodiocese.org/safe
http://www.gasperriverretreatcenter.org/
http://www.rosarychapel.org/

